
Saint Teresa School 

May 5, 2023 

Saint Teresa of the Child Jesus School welcomes 

students and their families into a dedicated Catholic 

community, where all are challenged to learn and live 

by the teachings of Jesus Christ, as they discover and 

develop the uniqueness each has been given to be used 

for the betterment of all creation. 

 

Important Dates to Remember! 

• Friday, May 5 
o STS Cheerleader Fundraiser at Rhody Hen 

• Saturday, May 6 
o Sweetheart Dance 

• Monday, May 8 
o Distance Learning Day- No in-person school 

o Teacher appreciation week begins! 

• Tuesday, May 9 
o Uncle Tony’s Fundraiser  

• Monday, May 15 
o Re-Enrollment should be complete 

• Sunday, May 21 
o 200 Club Grand Prize Dinner/Drawing at Twelve Acres 

• Friday, June 2 
o Carnival Night 

• Thursday, June 15 
o Last day of school for grades 1-7 

o Order your uniforms for next school year to receive 20% off! 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Principal Update 

 

Dear Parents: 

 
I would like to start by thanking our many parents who always step up to volunteer. On Monday, staff and several 
parent volunteers made a trip to Westerly to pick up some desks from a closed school. A special thank you to Mr. 
Jose Monteiro for donating a truck to transport desks and chairs and a special thank you to Mr. Raymond Douglass 
for donating the labor needed to make this possible. In total they transported 85 desks and seventy chairs - all in 
excellent condition. Thank you also to Father Barrow for coordinating, Joe Hannon, Wayne Foresti and Shelly 
Dandurand for assisting.  
 
Tuesday the teachers enjoyed a special treat, compliments of Mrs. Barrera. In honor of Teacher Appreciation Day 
Mrs. Barrera and several members of the eighth-grade class took a coffee cart to each classroom for the teacher to 
select a coffee and sweet treat. Though last Tuesday was Teacher Appreciation Day - next week is teacher 
appreciation week. It would be wonderful if everyone took a moment to thank a teacher next week. 
 
Wednesday Night we had an awesome international night. This event was planned by the International Club, under 
the leadership of Mr. Rocha. Twenty-seven families presented food, clothing, and information on countries from 
around the world. Awesome job everyone!! It was well attended, and we are already planning for next year. Please 
be sure to check out the photos that will be uploaded to Facebook! 
 
Just a reminder that Monday is a Distance Learning Day. We hope all enjoy the Sweetheart Dance tomorrow! Don’t 
forget, tickets are required to attend! 
 
Enjoy the sunshine and warm weather this weekend! 
 
Sue Mansfield 
Principal 

 
 



Re-Enrolling for Next School Year 

All Families planning on returning next school year must complete the Enrollment / Re-enrollment through 
FACTS. You must create a FAMILY PORTAL ACCOUNT to re-enroll. Please note that if you applied for 

financial aid, you must also complete re-enrollment – these are two separate accounts. The steps are 

below: 

If you have not received an email from FACTS regarding re-
enrollment, please email us at 

admissions@stteresapawtucket.org 

To complete our online reenrollment process, you will access our Family Portal through your existing login. 

Please follow the Instructions for Creating a Family Portal Login listed below. 

Instructions for Creating a Family Portal Login 

• Please go to FACTS Family Portal 
• Select Create New Family Portal Account 
• District Code: STS-RI 
• Enter your email address as provided in your application to the school. 
• Click Create Account 
• You will receive an email from FACTS Customer Support containing a link that will allow you to create your 

username and password. For security purposes this link will remain active for 6 hours. 
• Log into Family Portal as instructed above. 

Our Enrollment system will open with a link to the enrollment packet for your child. The process should take 

approximately 15 minutes to complete. Your information will be saved if you need to quit and come back later. If 

you have any questions, please contact our office. 

Once you have set up a Family Portal Account, you can access the account by: 

• Please go to FACTS Family Portal 
• Type in your username and password. If you have forgotten your username or password, please click on 

the link provided 
• Go to left-side Navigation Menu 
• Click on Apply/Enroll 
• Click on Enrollment/Reenrollment 

STS Grammar 2023 SOCCER Schedule  
 

Date Vs Location Time 
Friday, May 5 St. Luke McKinnon-Alves Soccer 

Complex, Monticello Place 
4:30 pm 

Monday, May 8 St. Rocco St. Rocco 6:00 pm 

Tuesday, May 16 St. Pius V Providence College 5:30 pm 

mailto:admissions@stteresapawtucket.org
https://sts-ri.client.renweb.com/pwr/
https://sts-ri.client.renweb.com/pwr/


Monday, May 22 St. Phillip Deerfield Park 4:00 pm 

Friday, May 26 St. Luke McKinnon-Alves Soccer 
Complex, Monticello Place 

4:30 pm 

STS Grammar 2023 Volleyball Schedule 
 

Date Vs Location Time 
Wednesday, May 24 Mercymount Day 

School (grey) 
Mercymount 6:15 pm 

Wednesday, May 24 Mercymount Day 
School (blue) 

Mercymount 7:15 pm 

 

Order Your Yearbook Today! 

 

 



Uncle Tony’s Fundraiser 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 



Saint Teresa School Carnival 

Night! 

 

 

 

 

 



STS Cheerleading Fundraiser! 

 

 

200 Club Winners 

                           $100 WILLIAM ALKER                      $ 50 JANICE MURRAY 

                      $ 50 MARY LIGHTBOWN                 $ 25 NORMAN CABANA 

                        $ 25 ROY ZYBR 

 

 

 



Darlington American Fundraiser 

with Boston Red Sox 

 

 

Donnelly’s Uniforms 

Although it may seem far away, we want to invite families to start ordering their school uniforms through Donnelly’s 

before June 15th to take advantage of their 20% early bird discount! 



 

May Lunch Menu 

 



 


